
City of Crestview 

Crestview Main Street – Roadway 

Improvement 23-01-19-PS 

 

Response to Questions Received  

1. What is the estimated construction budget for the project? 

 

Response: The estimated construction budget for the Crestview Main Street – Roadway 

Improvement project is 3.5 – 4 million. 

2. Sheet WP01, shows 3 x Electric Vehicle charging stations with a note that says, “See sheet 

EPLN04.” I do not have a sheet EPLN04 as part of the bid package. Please advise. 

Response: EPLN04 was included in BCER’s Stamped 100% Submittal dated 8/31/2022. It is 

sheet 106 of 114 in the bid package. 

3. Are the EV charging stations existing or new? 

Response: BCER understands the EV Charging Stations to be new. 

4. If new, who provides the EV charging stations? 

Response: BCER understands the EV Charging Stations to be furnished by the City’s vendor. 

5. Lighting plan, sheets UT01 – UT04, utility adjustment legend, items 2 & 2A, (single head pole 

light & dual head pole light). On the drawing, these items all have 2 arrows pointing to 2 

different locations. Does this refer to 2 separate pole lights per note? Does this show the existing 

location and new location of the pole lights? Or does this show the pole light and adjacent pull 

box, (hand hole)? Please advise. 

Response: The two leaders were intended to show the existing and the new locations. 

6. Lighting plan, sheets UT01 – UT04, utility adjustment legend, item 6, states, “Existing power 

pole to be relocated.” Is there any more info on these power poles? Are these FP&L power 

poles? 

Response: The poles belong to the City, and relocation is to be coordinated with the City 


